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Williams, Beth

To: paul_kenney@nps.gov; Carlo_Popolizio@fws.gov; Ron_Popowski@fws.gov;

Ryan.Anderson@dep.nj.gov; Samuel.l.reynolds@usace.army.mil;

Jodi.m.mcdonald@usace.army.mil; Christopher.s.mallery@usace.army.mil;

Musumeci.grace@epa.gov; Karen.greene@noaa.gov; garfo.tasker@noaa.gov;

Megan.jadrosich@fema.dhs.gov; William.Mcdonnell@fema.dhs.gov;

Michael.r.furda@hud.gov; seabrightfloodplain@yahoo.com

Cc: Bock, John; NJERRQUESTIONS; Weigand, Jerri (Jerri.Weigand@dep.state.nj.us); Pettit,

Chris; Greene, Robert; Williams, Beth

Subject: Early Notice and Public Review of a Proposed Activity in a 100-Year Floodplain -

SBL619239 - 10 East Ocean Avenue, Sea Bright, Monmouth County, New Jersey

Attachments: SBL619239_EA_Floodplain_Early_Notice.pdf

On behalf of the New Jersey Department of Community Affairs, this message transmits the Early Notice and

Public Review of a Proposed Activity in a 100-Year Floodplain.
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Please consider the environment before printing. Read More.

This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of this
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.


